
REMINDER!
EARLY SCHOOL 

CLOSE
1.00pm on Friday, 

22 June 2018
NZEI union members will be attending a 
paid union member meeting from 1pm. 

Students who have returned their 
permission slips to be dismissed at 1pm, 
will be dismissed. 

Students who have NOT returned a 
permission slip to be dismissed at 1pm 
will be held at school by non-NZEI union 
members until the bell at 3pm. 

Buses are running at normal times – after 
3pm.

Bruce McLaren Intermediate School
61-69 Bruce McLaren Road, Henderson

Tel. (09) 836-3175
email: admin@brucemclaren.school.nz

DREAM  BELIEVE
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